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June 24, 2025 
 

Via Email: premier@ontario.ca 
Honourable Doug Ford  
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building, Queens Park  
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 
 
Dear Honourable Doug Ford, 
 
RE: Resolution of Support – Municipality of Chatham-Kent re: Bill 5 – Protect 

Ontario by Unleasing Our Economoy Act, 2025      
  
At their regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday June 4, 2025, the Council of the 
Corporation of the Township of Perry supported the following resolution: 
 
“Resolution #2025-199 
Moved by: Joe Lumley  
Seconded by: Paul Sowrey 
 
Be it resolved that Council hereby receive and supports the Municipality of Chatham-
Kent’s Resolution “Bill 5 – Risks to your communities”; 
 
And further that Council directs staff to forward a copy of this resolution to the Honourable 
Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, Association of Municipalities of Ontario, Municipality of 
Chatham-Kent, and all Ontario municipalities. 

Carried” 
Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Beth Morton 
Clerk-Administrator 
 
Encl. 
 
cc Association of Municipalities of Ontario, Municipality of Chatham-Kent, and all Ontario Municipalities 

http://www.perrytownship.com/









